
 

LPES Back to School Information 

We hope everyone has had a healthy, fun summer! As you know, the status of our state 

changes daily. Here is the current information for back to school. We will update information 

on our website and send Remind messages as updates are available.  

For the full “re-opening plan”, visit www.sumter.k12.fl.us 

Meet the Teacher – Thursday, August 20th 

In order to properly social distance, we will divide grade levels and families by last name.  

**We ask that parents and students wear masks.** 

 8:00am – 9:30am: PreK – 2nd Grade Last name A – M 

 9:30am – 11:00am: 3rd – 5th Grade Last name A – M 

 12:00pm – 1:30pm: PreK – 2nd Grade Last name N - Z 

 1:30pm – 3:00pm: 3rd – 5th Grade Last name N – Z 

If your family has more than one last name, just choose one time to come.  

If you have children in more than one grade level, come toward the end of the first time. (For 

example, meet your 1st grade teacher at 9:15am, then go see the 4th grade teacher at 9:30am.) 

We know every family has difference circumstances; we will do our best to accommodate!  

We will not have our normal “Back to School Luau,” but will still provide school supplies and 

backpacks for students who need them.  

Bus information and car tags will be available in the cafeteria. New student registration will be 

in the media center. The nurse will be available in the office for medication information.  

First Day of School – August 24th 

Students will be required to wear a mask to school.  

Breakfast begins and students can walk to class at 7:30am. 

Parents may walk their children to class for the first week as long as they wear a mask.  

Tardy bell rings at 8am. 

http://www.sumter.k12.fl.us/

